Motor Barge YEVELYN HOPE"

Rudder and gggdrant

A letter has bheen received from Messrs. Gray

& Hunter stating that it is not possible to fit a spare
tiller on account of the obstruction of the after deck
erection.

¥r. Cray -has called at this Office, and has
further stated that the rudder head does not extend above
the upper face of the quadrant arm.

In the circumstances the plan of guadrant has
bean amenaed to be of the required additional strength
in liew of fitting a spare tiller.

I+ is submitted that provided the arrangementsbhe
carried out as shown and amended on the plan, and to the

satisfaction of the Surveyors, the same will merit

approvael.
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